
Dear Supervisors, 

 

I am writing to support the Mendocino County Farm Bureau’s position letter regarding Agenda 

Item 4A. I am also a forestland owner in Mendocino County with a working NTMP and take 

pride in my forestland and how it plays it’s part in benefiting the ecosystem of the county.  

 

This agenda item was rushed to the board and bypassed allowing all interested public members 

the ability to participate in an open and transparent process. I urge you all to reconsider and not 

support the recommended action for this agenda item. 

 

Sincerely, 

Peter Bradford 

 

Bradford Ranch LLC 

 


